COPY.
TLlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

ENCLOSURE 24th October, 1934.

Dear Sir,

With reference to the classification of certaln
vessels belongzing to Sovtorgflot ete., I beg to inform you
that I am advised by lr. Helyer that he has discussed with
vou cases in which surveys are long overdue and 1in which
letters have been addressed to the Owners from this 0ffice
to which no replies have been received. lMr. Helyer further
states that ydu are shértly proceeding to Moscow and that
you propose taking up the matter with the Authoritles with a
view to ascertaining their intentions regarding the
classificatidn.

In the circumsbtances I enclose & 1list of such cases

and in view of the fact that the surveys are very long over-
due, I shall be obliged if you will kindly let me Imow with
the least possible delay what steps it is proposed to take
to have the lnspectlons held in order that the classds may
be maintained.

I am, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

J.E. Leonidoff, Esq. | | ' e
i = &ﬁéﬁr ém@m sovy i;(;%/g @Sai% g nl




